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Follow us on  

       40 Years of History! 
40th Anniversary of the Historical Society 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Historical Society and the Museum 
began as an idea, and has grown into a 
vibrant, integral part of our community. 
In this, our 40th year, we plan to look 
back and share our stories and our  
progress through the decades.  
 
Visitors to our summer exhibit will 
learn about our first physical sites, our 
growing collection, and most  
importantly, the local people who had a 
vision, did the work, and helped us get 
this far! 

 

 

To acknowledge this milestone, the 
Historical Society is planning to look 
back, research and record our own  
history. We plan to re-ignite our passion 
and connect our own past to our  
communities’ future! 
 
Have you served on the Society’s Board 
of Directors? Volunteered in any way? 
If so, we want to hear your memories, 
see your photos, and record them for 
the future!  

 

Contact the museum at 613-253-7013 
or by email at cpbmusum@outlook.com 
and be a part of our collective past! 

On display until March 21st:  

“Men in Kilts” is a look at our Scottish 
roots featuring items in the Museum’s  
collection. Don’t miss it! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Museum is open year 
round! 

Our winter hours are Tuesday 
through Saturday from 10 am 
to 4 pm. 
 
Drop in to wander through the  
permanent gallery which showcases the 
story of our communities and our  
residents. There is always something 
new to see! 

Society and Museum News, Views and Previews 

 

The Carleton Place & Beckwith Heritage Museum  
Heritage Happenings 
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A Picture is Worth… 

 
… so much to the heritage hunters 
in our community.  Identifying 
buildings and businesses, signs and 
street corners, family homes and 
heritage architecture can become 
addictive!   
We hope that by year’s end,  
visitors to our website will be able 
to access our extensive  
photographic collection in the  
comfort of their own homes. 
 
Still hoping for… 
… any photos of our beautiful 
Town Hall under construction! 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2019 was a busy 
year!! 

 
as we celebrated 200 years of 
community in what is now    
Carleton Place!  
 
Parades, Picnics, Doors Open, 
Car Shows, Carleton Junction, 
Exhibits, the Museum on 
Wheels….. 
 
The Museum was honoured to 
play a role in all town events and  
to increase awareness of our  
local history! Thanks to all who 
came out to celebrate! 
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Jennifer’s Wish List 

* Postage stamps 
* Printer paper 
* Free-standing OPEN flag 
 
If you can provide the Museum 
with any of these items, 
please call Jennifer. 

 

 
The Carleton Place & Beckwith Historical Society  

Heritage Happenings 

 

Interested in  
Volunteering?  

The Museum is a busy place, and 
there’s always lots of work to do. 
If you are interested in helping 
with any of these tasks, give us a 
call and we’ll chat! 
 
• Baking for events 
• Scanning photographs 
• Researching local properties  
• Greeting visitors  
 

Upcoming Events 

Sunday January 19, 1 - 3 pm 
Learn how to best store and  
display your precious family  
documents and photos!  
 
$10 or $5 for Museum Members 

Dinner details coming soon! 
 
Find more info on our website: 
cpbheritagemuseum.com 
 
or like us on facebook! 
 
 


